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 Objection

Comments I am totally against this proposal for the reasons that I have listed below:- 
 
The application quotes "The importation of inert classified engineering and restoration material". There 
are never enough checks of what this material consists and other material will slip through a very 
slack net to contaminate the quarry and the land around it for our descendents for centuries. 
 
The aquifer under this location is the most important asset that must come first before any money 
making schemes like this proposal. Any contamination of the aquifier will remain for hundreds of years 
and must not be allowed. Water is too precious an essential commodity to discard. 
 
The wildlife in this location must be allowed to prosper and not be forced out by humans. 
 
Apart from the 'rush hours' the traffic is getting worse between Findon and Washington and the 
proposed extra lorries will make the situation far worse.  There will be an increase in traffic and 
accidents on the A283 which has been designated for the Worthing by pass when that is built. 
 
The aplication is being made for the sole purpose of making profit for a company to the detriment of 
the public, motorists and wild life. 
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